


Cc: Matson, John <matson.john@epa.gov>
Subject: Vertellus/Tibbs Penalty Payment Notice
 
Hi Freedom,
 
I don’t think I received the notice of payment required under the Vertellus/Tibbs CAFO at paragraph
107. Do you know if payment was timely made and notice was sent?
 
Thank you,
Elyse
 
Elyse S. Voyen (she/her/hers)
Associate Regional Counsel
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5
Office of Regional Counsel
77 W Jackson Blvd.
Chicago, IL 60604
312-886-1980
voyen.elyse@epa.gov
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